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To: City Council  

From:  Chief Charles Femino 

Re: City of Somerville Ordinance No. 2022-12 – Securing the Rights of Individuals Seeking gender 

Affirming Care and Reproductive Healthcare Bi-Yearly Report 
Date: March 7, 2023  

 

Pursuant to the Somerville Ordinance No. 2022-12 – Securing the Rights of Individuals Seeking Gender 

Affirming Care and Reproductive Healthcare reporting requirements, the Somerville Chief of Police shall submit 

to the mayor and the city clerk a report on the number and type of requests received, if any, from other 

jurisdictions for assistance or information related to civil or criminal action on the basis of an individual or entity 

providing, allowing, or seeking gender affirming care or reproductive healthcare. Such report will be placed on 

the agenda of the next-occurring meeting of the city council. The information detailed below represents July 1, 

2022 through December 31, 2022.  

 

1. The number and type of requests received, if any, from other jurisdictions for assistance or information related 

to civil or criminal action on the basis of an individual or entity providing, allowing, or seeking gender affirming 

care or reproductive healthcare.  

 

Somerville Police Department has not received any requests. 
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